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****Covid19- Statement - April 2021**** 

We are sorry to announce that the Committee has made the difficult decision to cancel the 

upcoming North West Children’s’ Support Group holidays that were due to take place in summer 

2021.  

The committee have continued to  meet online every month to discuss our options in the 

anticipation that the holidays could go ahead. Although the easing of restrictions is currently 

ongoing, the full extent of any operational challenges we will face in the summer remains unknown. 

This would not be confirmed until mid-June at the earliest, leaving many of our venues unable to 

guarantee residential bookings at present. Due to the extensive planning required, and for the safety 

of both the volunteers and the children, it is not feasible to run the holidays for 2021 summer 

season. 

As always, we have been overwhelmed by the support of our volunteers who had committed their 

time to help, and appreciate how disappointing this news is, especially for a second year. 

We will continue to meet to discuss any other events that may arise, but we will hope to definitely 

see you all back next summer.  

 


